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Decorating Committee Update: Blue Room 
 

Dear Neighbours 
 
You will notice a display board set up on the south side of the lobby.  This is a collage 
of photos of the fabrics chosen for the Blue Room and the paint colours.  All colours are 
Benjamin  Moore Paints. We have consulted with three different interior decorators and 
have carefully selected the colours to complement the colours that we previously 
selected for the upholstery 
 

• Palladian Blue is for the upper walls, currently wallpapered. 
 

• Featherdown is for the lower wall (currently deep blue) and the baseboards and 
chair rail 

 
• Featherdown Half Tint (50% lighter) with a slight sheen is the for mantel and the 

bar.  These areas will be professionally refinished not just painted with a brush 
and roller. 

 
The Palladian Blue will continue on the back wall of the kitchen including the doors to 
the cooking area in order to blend the area into the main colour scheme. 
 
It should be noted that the solid blue fabric in the photos which will cover the two love 
seats does not photograph as its true colour.  It comes out blue/grey no matter what we 
do with lighting.  It’s true colour is a greenish/blue – hence the choice of Palladian Blue 
for the walls.  In person it is the best choice of paint as recommended by our designer. 
 
The upper mouldings and ceiling will remain white – Cloud White has been chosen as 
it is a little warmer than stark white ceiling paint. 
 
We were pleased to hear this week that our upholstered furniture from Flexsteel should 
arrive in 4-6 weeks.  Considerably earlier than originally predicted.  We have yet to hear 
an arrival date for the Canadel dining furniture. 
 

• Two loveseats in solid blue 
• Two compact wing chairs (smaller than the one depicted) in the print 
• Two dining chairs with arms in green as in the picture 
• Four dining chairs – no arms in the same green 
• Two cream chairs – (which actually are also dining chairs if required) for the bay 

window. 
 
We are considering a sideboard – depicted in green but more likely, if chosen, to be in 
the same woodtone as the dining table. 
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The decorating committee has decided to add small tables, lamps and other accessories 
after the major pieces of furniture are in place so as to keep scale and function a priority, 
 
It is hoped to add a deeper quartz countertop to the bar to provide extra serving space. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Your Decorating Committee 
 
Catherine Bent 
Lynn Fraser 
Diane Palmeter 
Barbara Smith 
 
Any questions or comments may be directed to the Board of Directors at  
sgboard@bellaliant.net 
 


